
BHS DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 

WEDNESDAY 
 
It is November 20, and it is Day 6 
 
FROM THE OFFICE:    
 
 
STUDENT LIFE:   
Our next Dress Down day is happening this Friday. For only $1.00, you can 
wear school appropriate clothing of your choice. All money raised will go 
towards the Starlight Foundation, which makes dreams come true for ill 
children.  
 
GMAA: 
Bantam Girls Basketball practice Thursday after school in the A-Gym. 
 
 
CLUBS:  
 
EDDI Multicultural Fair is tomorrow in the A Gym during both lunches! 
Come learn more about all of the countries represented and eat some 
delicious food!  
 
 
TRIPS: 
 
Grad Ski Trip: Forms are available outside the A-gym. We will begin 
collecting forms tomorrow morning at 8:15 outside the A-gym. Only 
complete applications will be accepted. 
 
Grade 9-10 Ski Trip: Forms are available outside the A-gym, they are due 
back on Thursday morning. Only complete applications will be accepted. 
 
ACTIVITIES: 
Bison Night Live: The school variety show is BACK! We’ll be having 
auditions on Monday, November 25 after school in the Drama room. We’re 
looking for singers, dancers, comedians, magicians, jugglers…anything 
that’s entertaining! Come with a group, a partner, or just yourself, but 
come PREPARED. Sign up outside the Drama room. For more information, 
talk to Mr. Pinsky or Ms. Howe. 
 
Tickets for the junior play, “The Internet is Distract- Oh Look, a Kitten!” are 
on sale today during junior lunch or at the door. Tickets are $10, the show 
is Thursday and Friday night at 7pm. Can't wait to see you there!  
 



 

Coding for Girls Workshop: Technovation Montréal is coming to BHS to 
host an after-school coding workshop for girls. The workshop will be held 
on Thursday, December 5th, after school from 3:45pm to 4:45pm. If you are 
interested in attending, visit C106 or ask Ms. Ellie for more details. The 
deadline to register is Wednesday, November 27th 
 
Congrats to the Boogie Boys, Let’s go Bisons and the Delinquents for the 
win in the Grad Scavenger Hunt! Ms. Schneider will reach out to you for 
the group prize!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




